
 
 

 
 
Memo on ASUU 2025 General Election Vote Counts  
 
April 11, 2025 
 
Dear ASUU 2025 Presidential Candidates,  
 
Following the conclusion of the ASUU 2025 General Election, a closer review of the vote data 
revealed that the original published results, published on February 28, 2025, inadvertently 
included a small number of incomplete survey responses. To ensure the integrity of the election, 
only fully submitted ballots can be counted. Once this discrepancy was identified, the University 
Analytics and Institutional Reporting team conducted a careful review and validation of the data 
and notified us of this clarification on April 10, 2025.  
 
The official verified vote count for each ticket during the 2025 ASUU General Election, which 
concluded on February 28, 2025 are provided below for your reference:  
  
 ABC Ticket: 1,796 
 Rose Ticket: 1,774 
 Singh Ticket: 2,237 
 Other: 93 
 
Importantly, these adjustments did not impact the outcome of any race- all previously 
declared winners remain unchanged. This includes the Attorney General race and all 
Assembly and Senate races as well.  
 
We’re committed to transparency and accuracy in the ASUU Elections process and appreciate 
your understanding. If you have any questions or would like additional information, please feel 
free to reach out to me directly.  
 
 
Warmly,  
 
Sierra Canela (scanela@sa.utah.edu)  
Director, Student Governance & Leadership 
Associated Students of the University of Utah 
 

mailto:scanela@sa.utah.edu

